
 

 

Monday 18th November 2024 

 
Dear KS1 Parents/ Carers, 

 
As we prepare for the upcoming Christmas Fair, taking place on Thursday 12th December 

between 3:30p.m. and 5:00p.m., we are excited to share that KS1 will be running the 
Sweet Jar Stall again this year. It's always a festive favourite and we would love your 

support to make it a big success! 
 

We kindly ask for donations of sweet-filled jars from our KS1 families. See reference below. 
 

Here’s how you can help: 

 
• Find a jar (e.g., jam jar size) and fill it with sweet treats. Please remember, no nuts 

to ensure all children can safely enjoy the goodies. You can donate more than one jar 
if you’re able to. 

 
• If you’d like, your child can decorate the jar to make it extra festive and fun. 

 
On the day of the fair, the jars will be sold for 50p each to raise funds for the school. 

 
We truly appreciate your support in contributing to this event. Please send in your sweet 

jars with your child by Wednesday 11th December. 
 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to get in touch. 
 

Best wishes,  

 
Jaycee Ward 

KS1 Phase Leader 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


